
WHAT A BETTER WAY TO SPEND A WINTERY DAY THAN A ‘CHRISTMAS IN JULY’ LUNCH 
 
On the 23rd July, the Combined Probus Club of Belmont Central held its annual Christmas in July  
lunch at the Shell Club, Geelong. 
 
About 40 people attended enjoying each other’s company and the delicious traditional  
Christmas fare on offer. A hearty meal of Roast Port, Ham and Turkey accompanied by a tasty 
selection of vegetables was served. This was followed by plum pudding and pavlova with all the 
trimmings. 
 
There was much excitement when the lucky number prize was drawn and a hamper bursting 
with goodies was won by Bev Coomber. 
 
All in all, it was a delightful afternoon, spent with fun, laughter and fellowship. Many thanks to 
Gillian Connelly and Anne Gill for organising a very successful event. 
 
Carol De Souza 


